
NEXT MEETING: TUESDAY  Sept. 06,  2011   @   6:30 pm 

FOGOLAR FURLAN CLUB 
Windsor, Ontario 

FUTURE MEETINGS: Sept. 06, 2011 Fogolar Furlan Club Oct. 04, 2011 TBA 

 Nov. 01, 2011 TBA Dec. 06, 2011 TBA 

 Jan. 03, 2012 TBA Feb. 07, 2012 TBA 

 Mar. 06, 2012 TBA Apr. 03, 2012 TBA 

 May 01, 2012 TBA June 05, 2012 TBA 

     

President: Carl Grossi (519) 326 9081 DIRECTORS: Frank Moceri (519) 944 8009 

Vice-President: Joe Montaleone (519) 990-9898  John Paul Corrent (519) 255 7332 

Secretary: Theresa Di Domenico (519) 326 4455  Tony Pupatello (519) 944 7878 

Treasurer: Danillo Castellan (519) 253 3000  John Bonato (519) 979 8559 

Past-President: John Paul Corrent (519) 255 7332 
Administrative 
Assistant: 

Niva Segatto (519) 946-0394 

Special Events: Frank Moceri (519) 944 8009 Golf: Tony Pupatello (519) 944 7878 

Membership: John Paul Corrent (519) 255 7332 Scholarship:  (519)  

Guest Speaker: John Bonato  (519) 979 8559 Newsletter: Danillo Castellan (519) 253 3000 

National Federation Representative:   Carl Grossi & Danillo Castellan  

National Federation President:  Frank Moceri (519) 944 8009 
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PRESIDENTS MESSAGE 

 

F irst of all I would 

l i k e  t o                

congratulate and   

personally thank last 

year’s Board of       

Directors. We worked 

e x t r e m e l y  w e l l      

together, we have enjoyed the      

laurels of accomplishments, success, 

and we have set a new bar for 

CIBPA Board of Directors 

 It is hard to believe that the 

summer is gone.  Our children or 

grandchildren starting another 

school year is like CIBPA starting 

another year in our organization. 

 There will be many eventful 

functions planned once again for 

2011-2012.  The enthusiasm and 

leadership of our new board of     

directors will continue the exciting 

activities that have been already 

commenced and will diligently     

continue to create additional        

activities that will bring our CIBPA 

association yet to a higher level. 

 Welcome all present CIBPA 

members, and since there are many 

new additional members that have 

joined this year, please help us to 

welcome them and make them feel 

at home. 

 Thank you for your vote of     

confidence, looking forward to      

another exceptional year. 

 

Carl Grossi, President 

 

GUEST SPEAKER 
 

O ur Guest Speaker this month is Dr. 

John A. Strasser, President St. 

Clair College. Dr. John A. Strasser was 

born and raised in Sydney, Nova Scotia. 

His received an Engineering diploma 

from St. Francis Xavier University, an      

Associa te  Degree  in  Business          

Management from LaSalle University, 

Master of Science degree from       

Pennsylvania State University and a 

Doctorate degree in Metallurgical    

Engineering from the Technical       

University of Nova Scotia. 

 He was appointed as President of 

St. Clair College on August 1, 2000.  St. 

Clair College has three campuses in our 

area. The main campus is located in 

South Windsor, a downtown Windsor 

Campus and a Chatham Campus. 

 During his first decade of service as 

President of St. Clair College he has 

resulted in an enrolment increase of 

more than fifty (50) percent. 

  Since 2000, St. Clair College has 

completed the construction of the Ford 

Centre for Excellence in Manufacturing, 

a new addition to the Student Centre, a 

Centre for Construction, Innovation and 

Production, a MediaPlex in the      

downtown Windsor core and has      

established the St. Clair College Centre 

for the Arts on Riverside Drive.  In  

addition, this September, the College 

opened a Trades and Technology Centre 

and a student HealthPlex in Chatham.  

In Windsor, the Truck and Coach Repair 

Centre in Windsor and the Applied 

Health Sciences Centre in Windsor. 

 Under his leadership, the College 

has the first student residences in both 

Windsor and in Chatham.   

 Dr. Strasser and his wife Gayle, an 

elementary school teacher at Southwood 

School in Windsor, have two sons    

Andrew and Kirby, a daughter-in-law 

A my  ( B u r k h o ld e r )  a n d  t h r e e          

granddaughters Leah, Andrea and    

Addison. 
 
John Bonato, Chair Guest Speaker  

 

 

CHARITY GOLF CLASSIC 
 

J ust a short note on CIBPA'S Annual  

Charity Golf Tournament that took 

place on June 8, 2011.  It was a great 

and fantastic sold out event. The   

weather co-operated with us in      

Kingsville.  The food tents by 

Canadian Tire (Windsor West), Mama 

Maria's Ristorante of Chatham, Galati 

Cheese, Lakeside Deli, Vinnie's Deli 

and Spago's Ristorante were a huge hit.  

Many thanks to Sonia Lenhardt of    

Motor City Credit Union for the CIBPA 

50th Anniversary Souvenir wine bottles 

given to our golfers and their guests.  

Many thanks also to Joe Montaleone 

and Tony Acampora for their          

sponsorship of the patio cigar bar     

another huge hit  to mix and mingle.  

Thanks go to F&J Collision and Amica 

for the supply of water bottles. The  

venue of Kingsville Golf and Country 

Club was an excellent choice, their staff 

and management went above and     

beyond accommodating our needs.  I am 

grateful to my golf committee: Joe 

Montaleone, Frank Moceri, Dan       

Castellan, Carl Grossi, Greg Baggio, 

Mike Angileri, Sonia Lenhardt, Tony 

Acampora, Charlie Hotham, Amalia 

Maurizio and Neva Segatto along with 

Kim Willis-More and all the volunteers 

from Windsor Regional Hospital.     

Everyone helped make this year's event 

a memorable one, again thank you for 

all your support.  It was a pleasure and  

honour to chair this year's golf         

t o urnament  o n  CIBPA'S  5 0 th            

Anniversary. 

 

Anthony Pupatello, Golf Chair 

 

 

CIBPA WINDSOR NEW WEB 

 SITE CHECK IT OUT 
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NEWSLETTER on WEB 

http://windsor.cibpa.com/upload/documents/cibpa_jun-2011_newsletter.pdf 

 

2011-2012 CIBPA BOARD 

 

President -  Carl Grossi  

Vice President - Joe Montaleone 

Secretary -  Teresa DiDomenico 

Treasurer -  Danillo Castellan 

Director -  John Paul Corrent 

    - Membership 

Director -  Tony Pupatello 

    - Golf 

Director -  Frank Moceri 

    - Special Events 

Director -  John Bonato 

    - Guest Speaker 

 

--FANTASTIC  NEWS-- 

“The Venetian Association”                          

of  Windsor, Ontario 

 

----- PRESENTS----- 

 

Unforgettable “SUMMER CONCERT 

2011” On Sunday September 11. The 

return of ours two “GREAT  TENORS” 

together with a beautiful "SOPRANO” 

(direct from Italy). They will be       

accompanied by Our Young local     

Pianist:  Sara D`Agnolo  in a            

magnificent performance of the greatest 

Songs and Music. 

 To be held at Giovanni Caboto 

Club. A delicious Lunch will be served 

at 1.oo pm , followed by the Concert. 

Bring your family and friends. 

Everyone is Welcome.! 

For only  $ 45.oo  a person 

For more information call  Gabriella 

(519) 977-7154                                       

 

ROMAN FESTIVAL GALA „11  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saturday, September 24 

Ciociaro Club 

 

Tickets:  $75.00 per person  

CIBPA Members Only: $ 125 / couple 

Roman Costumes Encouraged 
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